Greg Dwig_;ht

From: spo

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 10:00 AM

To: Spo

Subject: SPO ALERT - SCC080004-1-A3 Uniform Rental and Laundry Services Vendor Performance

SPO ALERT
Date: December 14, 2010
To: State Agency Chief Procurement Officers, Cooperative Program Membership
From: State Procurement Office
Re:  SCC080004-1-A3 Uniform Rental and Laundry Services Vendor Performance
The State Procurement Office is requesting all entities that have utilized the above referenced Statewide
contract with UniFirst Corporation to provide comments or a general report on the vendor's performance,
from Superior to Poor on the quality of service provided under this contract. This may be a very brief general
description or statement and may be an overall statement or you may list specifics events that are either

problematic or were beneficial to your organization when utilizing this contract.

Please supply all comments to Brian Ball at brian.ball@azdoa.gov at your earliest convenience.

Brian D. Ball

Sr. Procurement Specialist

ADOA / State Procurement Office
Phone: (602) 542-2090

Fax: (602) 542-5508

Email: brian.ball@azdoa.gov

Arizona's e-procurement portal: http://procure.az.gov/bso

State Procurement Website: http://spo.az.gov

SPO ALERTS are available
online at http://spo.az.gov




